
Electric Shock Drowning (ESD) Project 

 

April 2019 

 

• Edgewater Resources Group has forwarded a preliminary proposal for the 

electrical updates (ESD) that include: 

 

o Electrical systems review site visit 

o Engineering & product research 

o Bid documents 

o Construction administration 

 

 

 

May 2019 

 

• Edgewater Resource Group 

o Met with Colin Hassinger to discuss options to the ESD Project along 

with how to move forward on the re-decking project. 

o A written summary will be submitted week of May 15th which will then 

be reviewed with the committee. 

o Discussed the ESD project as it pertains to re-decking.   Would be 

phased in to switch out power box as each dock is completed. 

 

 

• Reviewing cost analysis prior to proceeding on upgrades of the docks. 

 

 

 

July 2019 

• Edgewater Resources had submitted a quote in relation to the ESP.   

 

 

 



September 2019 

• 800 Dock ESD specs to be finalized by week of Sept. 16th  

 

• Expecting a visit from the manufacturer of the MEE outlet box that will 

be used. 

 

October 2019 

  

• Mr. Hassenger from Edgewater Resource Group explained that the project is 

almost ready to go out for bid. They have planned out what are feasible and 

practical improvements to the electrical system; a representative from the 

leading manufacturer was here to evaluate what is required along the dock. 

 

November 2019 

  

• Mr. Hassenger of Edgewater Resources has completed bids for the 800 

dock electrical work which will be distributed the week of November 18th. 

  

December 2019 

  

• Mr. Hassenger of Edgewater Resources had previously completed bids for 

the 800 dock electrical work which were distributed; all bids received will 

be opened during the December 16th meeting. 

 


